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I would like to support the changes to law in relation to land clearing, 

I understand that tree clearing since this law was changed by the previous LNP 
government has accelerated with negative effects on wildlife as well as on the 
Great Barrier Reef by increasing run-off in its catchments. 

At these times with extreme prospects for the climate, we need to do all we can to preserve
 and sequester carbon in trees.

Thank you for thinking hard about this legislation and back- dating this to stop panic 
clearing and applications as well as restoring protection for river side growth.

Thanks 

Sarah Buckley

Anstead
QLD 4070
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